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Transcript


B. Dillon

‘Phone ENT 2692
											15.1.39

Dear Tom,

	I have been hoping to see something of you but as time seems to be slipping by without that coming about I thought I had better write.

	My particular bee at the moment is that I want to put you in touch with 
Mrs Boland, a lady who had done an enormous lot of work for us in the old days & is anxious to do some more now.

		Her address is: [redacted]
		‘Phone. LAD. 2122.

	I hope you will phone her at that address as she has an interesting scheme to put before you.

	Yours sincerely,

	D.A. Brennan
